May 24, 2012

Samantha Reed

The Chop Shop

296 West Ave.
Crossville, TN 38555
931-787-1288

Crossville City Council
99 Municipal Ave.
Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Sir or Mam:

On July 14, 2012 The Chop Shop located at 296 West Ave. will be having a two year
anniversary celebration. On this date we will host other local businesses, a small car and
bike show, and several local bands. | am writing to request permission to close down the
side streets that run beside my business to allow for pedestrian safety. The roads | would
like to close are 5™ Street (between Main St. and West Ave.) and North St. (between Main St.
and West Ave.) It would be greatly appreciated if we were allowed to do so. It would provide
parking for our staff and the bands, and also cut down on thru traffic, making the area much
safer. The activities will be going on from 10am July 14" thru 10pm July 14™. Please feel free
to call me with any further questions or concerns.

Thanks so much for your time:
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Samantha Reed



